
Proposals for Carlton and Rhyl primary 

schools 

  
 

 

Community Consultation Meetings 

@ QCCA 09/11/2020 1pm – 7pm 
 

Pre-booking a session is essential: 

 Email: carltonandrhylproposal@camden.gov.uk, 

or 

 Call: 020 7974 4072 

Summary of the proposals: 

 Merge Rhyl and Carlton primary schools by formally closing 

Carlton as a legal entity. The merged school would be 

under the leadership of Rhyl and would include the site of 

Carlton  

 Reduce school places overall to tackle surplus places 

 Keep the Carlton Primary School site open for education 

and community use. 
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